
 

 
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CURRICULUM SUBCOMMITTEE 
LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER 

OCTOBER 20, 2009 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

Call to Order: 7:33 p.m. by Lori Jahoda 
 

Present:    Donna Lafontaine, Lori Jahoda, Darcy Battye, Marisa Haralson 
 
Also Present:   Robert McGray, Stephen Salisbury, Mal Leichter, Robert Laskarzewski, 

Edie Ritz, Ann Birrell, Ms. Kinstler 
 
 X-Block input and follow-up. X-Block is more organized, accountability 

issue has been resolved.  Office has a list of all X-Block selections.  Ann 
Birrell asked a few students to report on the positives of X-Block.  Parent, 
Mrs. Kinstler, reported that X-Block helps students with adding activities 
on college resumes and applications. 

 
 Concern for X-Block is that test scores are low and the extra help clubs 

have low numbers. Suggestion was to drop one X-Block and use the 
second X-Block for academic help. 

 
 5th Grade novel The Keeping Room was presented for review. 
 
Adjournment: 8:00 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

Lori Jahoda, Chair 


